

Dear Parents.

We've had a great year at XXX School. Thank you for all you did to support your child and us.

Your student has worked hard, and now it's important to make sure he or she doesn't fall back over the summer. Many children who don't read and practice their skills over the summer come back to school in the fall having forgotten too much of what they've spent so much time learning!

We need your help to make sure that doesn't happen. There are two simple things I'd like to ask you to do to prevent your child from losing ground.

Please make sure your child is reading every day. Reading just 15 minutes each day can help your child be ready for success nextfall. If your child loves dinosaurs, pick out a great dinosaur book. If your child loves cooking, ask your librarian to share some great cookbooks.

If your child hasn't signed up for the Library's Summer Reading Club, please make a quick visit to the library. Signing up takes just a few minutes, and you can check out several week's worth of books with one stop – and your child will be eligible for FREE prizes!

Please tell the librarian your child attends XXX School. We want to celebrate the number of students we have participating in Summer Reading. Ask your child to "log" the time he or she spends reading. We'll celebrate all the hours our students read over the summer next fall when they bring back their tracking sheets.

Thank you for encouraging your child to keep reading and practicing their skills this summer! Reading throughout the summer will help your child and XXX School have another great year next fall! I look forward to seeing your child then and hearing about the great books he or she has been reading!

Sincerely,









